
 

 

HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA 

 

NOTICE 

 

No.4457-RG                                                                                     Dated:14.09.2022 

 

 

In pursuance of the directions of the Hon’ble the Chief Justice of 

High Court at Calcutta, with the objective of furthering the 

convenience for the Learned Advocates, litigants and all the 

stakeholders, an additional platform for information dissemination i.e. 

an official Telegram Channel of the High Court, is being started. 

 
The Channel can be joined through the following invite link: 

 

https://t.me/+7Sxrkgg6gBIwMTRl 

 

Various updates like Daily Notices, Circulars, Press 

Releases, Youtube Live Streaming Links, Complete Cause lists, 

Miscellaneous Notifications and other important matters being 

uploaded on the website of the High Court will also be 

simultaneously shared on this Telegram Channel, starting from 

15th day of September, 2022. 

 

By way of this additional mode of providing updates, the 

members of the Channel will be able to keep themselves updated 

with latest information without having to frequently check the 

website for the same. This would also take care of the situations 

when for any reasons, the aforesaid updates on the website are 

inaccessible. 

 

 BY  ORDER 

 

                      Sd/- 

 

REGISTRAR GENERAL-IN-CHARGE 
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